Spinal Connection

The Spinal Connection is an informational newsletter prepared and mailed to ASCC clients and to rehabilitation and healthcare professionals who request to receive it.

The newsletter is mailed out quarterly. It includes the latest information about ASCC and our staff, programs and services, articles on a variety of timely topics, an article on a medical topic by ASCC Medical Director, Dr. Tom Kiser, client highlights, and an article from the ASCC Director, Terra Patrom. Archives of previous newsletters are available at this link in a PDF format. If you have a topic you would like to see included in the Spinal Connection or would like to submit an article or announcement, please contact the Spinal Connection Editor at 501-296-1785 or ascc@arkansas.gov.